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Dear Parents,  

We would like to begin by thanking you for all the support you have given us over the year, especially 
during the difficult period of lockdown. The children have all had a great year and we know they will 
continue to be successful as they move into their next year of education. 

As we are coming to the end of the year, this will mean the end of the use of Tapestry for children who 
are in Reception. 

I am pleased to tell you that all of the children’s Learning Journals will be available to download as PDFs 
from the Tapestry website from Monday 13th July. There is a 28 day time period from this date to 
download the file. To do this, you will need to: 

1. Go to the Tapestry website, https://tapestryjournal.com/ (this will need to be done on a computer and 
not a phone or tablet) and log in 

2. Click on your name on the top right hand side of the page 

3. Click on ‘PDF Downloads’ 

4. Click on ‘Download Now’ next to the file. 

Yours sincerely, 

The EYFS staff 

 

 

 

                         

   


